## City to celebrate the spirit of 'Nutcracker'

Special to The Enterprise

With the annual "Davis Children's Nutcracker" canceled due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the city of Davis will be hosting several activities to honor this classic local tradition.

Starting Dec. 7 and continuing throughout the month, the city will be "Celebrating the Spirit of Nutcracker." Families and fans will be able to participate in a variety of activities from the comfort of their homes as they celebrate what would have been the 44th annual production.

Activities will include: 'Nutcracker' storytime with Ann Smalley; grand-mother's goody-bag pick-up; viewing past performances on local channels; coloring nutcrackers and other show characters; and past cast and crew sharing show memories via video.

For all program details, visit www. cityofdavis.org/nutcracker.

For more information, contact the Parks & Community Services registration office via email at csweb@cityofdavis.org or by calling 530-757-5626.



WAYNE TILCOCK/ENTERPRISE FILE PHOTO

Emily Haws rehearses as the Sugar Plum Fairy in the 2016 production of "The Davis Children's Nutcracker."